June 21, 1954

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission,
Santa Fe, New Mexico,

Gentlemen :-

We are jointly interested with the E1 Paso Natural Gas Company in
approximately 90,000 ascres of leases in the San Juan Basin in New
Mexicos. We understand that you are considering a proration formula
for gas production in this area. It occurs to us that a formula
which would provide for not less that 75% weight to be given deliver-
ability, and 25% to acreage would be fair and equitable; indeed we
believe this would be the most equitable and generally advantageous
formula to adopt as applied to this gas producing area. Accordingly,
it is earnestly requested that you gentlemen give favoreble considera-
tion to the adoption of this formula.

Yours very truly,
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GS:s Executive Vice-President,



